

Ottice
City Hall
King George Square
Brisbane Qld 4000 Australia
Tel 07 3403 4400
Fax 07 3403 9930
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Postal
GPO Box 2287
Brisbane Qld 4001 Australia

4 April 2014

Mr Donald Campbell Co-convenor GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Campbell

Thank you for your letter of 3 April 2014 Kangaroo Point bridge proposal. The matter raised is being considered and a response will be sent to you.

Please note, due to the high volume of correspondence received by the Lord Mayor, it is usually a minimum of four weeks for a detailed response to be provided.

Yours sincerely

John Cowie

ACTING MANAGER

LORD MAYOR'S ADMINISTRATION OFFICE

John R. ani

Ref: LM02210-2014